
 

 

NEWSLETTER JUNE 2019 
 

 

Dear Morocco-lovers,  

We proudly present our new website! 

First of all, we would like to thank Michiel from Leunes Media for his fantastic work and the 

patience he showed while building this site.  

We are also very grateful to our family (Marjolein, Nele and Sara) for the support, feedback 
and corrections; this was definitely an added value and a big help to us. 

And last but not least a very big THANK YOU to all our “friends-previous fellow travellers” 

who gave us permission to show off their beautiful pictures (Michel G, Theo B, Lieve M, Luc 

DP, Luc B, Jempi VDB, Goedele, Louise en Joris L, Carlo J,…) 

 

 
 



We hope you will find inspiration for a wonderful trip with your family, friends,…  

In any case, we are ready to prepare an unforgettable journey for you and to guide you on 

your chosen route. 

 

Youth and other associations are also welcome. We can organise your journey. Those 

trips can be combined with cultural and social work in some remote villages. 

 

 
 
For those who want to travel and cannot decide for themselves or cannot find fellow 

travellers, we regularly organize trips that everyone can join. This can be a classic trek or 

4WD / minibus tour, but also theme trips: photography, painting, yoga, culinary journeys, ... 

(If you are a yoga teacher, photographer, drawing & painting teacher, ...yourself and you 

would like to teach a group, let us know!) 

Those organised trips will be announced by Newsletters on the website or by email. If you’re 

interested, please send us your email address and we will keep you posted. 

 

 

 

We hope to meet you soon in Morocco! Marahba bikum! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Martine and Abdo 
 

We are on Facebook too: https://www.facebook.com/Morocco-Adventures-Travel-

540200896403589/ 


